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 New Volunteer Recruits - Spring 2012 Session

 
Notice of  

Annual General 
Meeting 

Wednesday, May 30, 2012 
7:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

Whitemud Equine Centre 
(Classroom in main building) 

 
The agenda will be available at 

the meeting. Coffee/tea and 
dessert will be served. 

All members are welcome. 
 

LBTRA Riding Program 2012 
 
 

Our staff members were very excited and enthusiastic to start the 
2012 spring session. We were anxious to see all of the riders and 
meet the new riders, horses, and volunteers joining Little Bits! 
 

The Volunteer Training night was very successful as we had 50 
new recruits attend. After the Volunteer Training session, we tried 
out 4 new horses and found them to be suitable for our program.  
The new horses are Doc, Lady, Luke and Mandy.  We have the best 
selection of horses (26) we have ever had from WELCA. 
 

We also had 4 past riders and 4 new riders start the spring session 
with us.  Of those 8 riders, 2 came from St. Albert (one rider who 
had originally ridden with us), two riders returned from having 
spinal surgery, and the others were placed from the waiting list. 
Our schedule is full with 115 riders and we still have names on our 
waiting list. 



WELCA – Ready for Renewal & Expansion 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For the past 12 years, the Whitemud Equine Learning 
Centre Association (WELCA) has worked to develop 
and effectively deliver equine-related programs for a 
wide cross-section of Albertans who would not 
otherwise have access to such opportunities. 

The facility, including all the buildings, is owned by the 
City of Edmonton and leased to WELCA. WELCA is 
responsible for facility maintenance. We have pretty 
well reached the limit of our capabilities for bandaging 
and patching the existing buildings, and demand for 
our programs continues to grow.   

In 2010, WELCA created a business case for replacing 
the arena, stable, and office areas at an estimated cost 
of $16 million. The City of Edmonton has committed 
$4 million to cover 25% of the project cost, and WELCA 
will be requesting similar contributions from the 
Provincial and Federal Governments.  The remaining 
25% will come from fundraising efforts within the 
community. 

Linda has attended three meetings for the new WELCA 
Design and Construction Committee, as the 
representative from LBTRA. We have identified all 
requirements for spaces for every program and 
started developing different floor plans for the new 
facility. IBI Consultants are overseeing these meetings. 

There is a common perception that horses are only for 
rich people, and it is true that some activities involving 
horses are hugely expensive. But there are many 
people with a strong love for horses and limited 
resources.  WELCA offers equine-related opportunities 
for all Edmonton area residents.  

Our programs benefit high-risk youth, aboriginal 
youth, war veterans, the elderly, and the facility has 
been the home of Little Bits Therapeutic Riding 
Association for 36 years.    

• 30% of WELCA riders have special needs 

• 95% of our clients do not own a horse 
 

WELCA partners with NAIT and other institutions for 
hands-on learning and research. Schools access our 
herd for recreation and education programs and for 
volunteer and work experience.  Although the facility 
is based within the city, it serves equine enthusiasts 
from surrounding rural areas. Many of WELCA's 
strongest supporters live outside the city, and WELCA 
hosts events that attract participants from across the 
province and beyond. 

The new facility means WELCA will be able to continue 
offering valuable equine related programs and better 
deal with the current unsatisfied demand for such 
programs. 

Little Bits will benefit from a fully-accessible facility 
that is available for year-round programming.  As our 
most important community partner, Little Bits 
Therapeutic Riding Association will have pride of place 
with dedicated space for volunteers, clients and staff 
as well as your own tack room, storage and amenities. 

We greatly appreciate the support that WELCA 
receives from the clients, staff, volunteers and board 
of Little Bits, and we hope to continue that partnership 
in a new facility for at least another 36 years! 



 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Little Bits Achievement Days Winners 
Thanks to everyone for your wonderful efforts in collecting pledges. 

Winners of the 2011 Achievement Day prizes are as follows: 

Sophie C. and Celine L. collected the minimum requirement of $1500.00 and both ladies will win back 
their spring riding fees of $405.00.  Congratulations, Sophie and Celine!  Great work! 

Katie H. (Sun.) and Dana & Darren M. collected the minimum requirement of $1000.00 and they will be 
excused from 20 hours of participation service equal to a total value of $320.00.   

Special thanks to the following riders for collection of over $100.00.  

 If your name is highlighted, you have won a $25.00 Cineplex Odeon Gift Certificate.   

Please see Linda or Jo-Anne to collect it! 
 

   
 

   

 

 

Adam T. 
Alex K. 
Andrew G. 
Arden M. 
Ariel B. 
Brayden P. 
Casey A. 
 

Cassidy F. 
Chantelle M. 
Chelsea L. 
Clare L. 
Connor T. 
Dante L. 
David S. 

Emily T. 
Erin K. 
Ethan L. 
Evan C. 
Gabriel D. 
Greg S. 
Ian G. 

Ian W. 
Iasabella H. 
Jan A. 
John J. 
Julia S. 
Katie H. 
Kelly K. 

Kevin A. 
Kimberly W. 
Kirsten N. 
Lauren P. 
Liam D. 
Lily S. 
Logan K. 

Marc B. 
Marlow W. 
Michael D. 
Michael Y. 
Mikayla W. 
Quinn M. 
Rachael K. 

Samantha M. 
Samantha W. 
Sean R. 
Shannon D. 
 

Rider profile:  John Jackson 
by Petra Schulz, Volunteer Coordinator 

 

“I never thought I could do this” 

John started riding with Little Bits in the fall of 2003, joining us as an adult rider. He hails from the 
English Lake District, as one can tell from the distinctive accent John has preserved, although he has 
been in Canada since 1974.  John had polio as a child, and as a result experiences some physical 
limitations, including a weakness in his legs.   

When he was asked what riding means to him, he said that he had long dreamt of riding but added “I 
never thought I could do this.”  At first John checked out some stables in the Strathcona County area, 
where he lives, but could not find one that could accommodate him until someone recommended 
Little Bits.  Unfortunately there was a one-year waiting list until a space became available, but since 
that time John has been riding with one of the adult groups on Tuesday mornings. 

John is one of the few riders who mounts and rides independently, but has a leader when he does 
stretches and sometimes for the extra security.  He notes that “…every little success, every little tiny bit 
of progress, is a big, big thing for me” and adds that besides the thrill, joy and the satisfaction riding 
brings, he has tangible health benefits. Riding strengthens his muscles; it improves his balance and 
helps his mobility. He is walking more confidently when he rides regularly. Most of all, riding feels good 
and it gives him a lightness of moving about that he does not otherwise experience. In John’s words 
“The world looks like a different place on the back of a horse.” 



 Volunteer Profile:  Stan Homan 
by Linda Rault, Riding Administrator 

 

Stan Homan was honoured for his 20 year (1991 – 2011) 
anniversary with LBTRA.  Surrounded by his Tuesday a.m. 
volunteer family and LBTRA staff, he was honoured by 
having a tacking stall in the barn named after him.  He also 
received a plaque and a very nice collage of photos put 
together by Olena.  
 

Stan started to volunteer with Little Bits back in April, 1991 
while he was still employed with Telus.  He started at Little 
Bits at the urging of his daughter, Anita, 19 at the time.  
Anita is now the Supervisor of Consultants for the Special 
Needs Sector of Edmonton Public Schools.  To this day 
Anita can be found here on Sundays working alongside her 
father. Over the years, Stan has done every conceivable 
job that Little Bits put in front of him, including serving a 
three year term on the Little Bits Board of Directors. 

However, Stan was most happy when working with the riders, the horses and the other volunteers.  
Either in the barn or the arena, Stan is always ready to lend a hand.  Several riders have developed strong 
attachments to Stan and are always eagerly looking to find him in the arena.  
  

Stan’s compassion, gentleness and strength all lend themselves to making him the wonderful volunteer 
and role model that he is. Stan has also mentored a few special needs volunteers who work with us in the 
barn.  These individuals also look up to Stan and emulate his actions and ethics with great pride. Stan 
retired from Telus 11 years ago and fills his days volunteering with Little Bits on Sundays and Tuesday 
mornings and also volunteering at Sports Central.  His wife Dixie has never minded sharing Stan with 
Little Bits and often accompanies him to our special events. 

Three years ago, Stan received a diagnosis 
of pancreatic cancer, but in true Stan form 
he hasn’t let that keep him from his 
volunteer duties with Little Bits.  So, the 
next time you see Stan in the barn, the 
arena or the coffee room, please 
acknowledge that you have met a man of 
great substance, compassion, dedication 
and determination. I truly feel blessed to 
have known this gentleman for the past 21 
years.  He is one of the special Little Bits 
friends we are all fortunate to have.  

Thanks Stan, for 21 years! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Instructor profile:  Sonja Christopher 

Sonja Christopher is a certified therapeutic riding 
instructor through Certified Horsemanship Assoc. 
and has been instructing for Little Bits for over 10 
years. She lives on acreage by South Cooking Lake 
with her husband, two daughters and an 
assortment of animal family members.  

Sonja is the Vice-President of the newly formed 
association, Home on the Range Autism Ranch, a 
non-profit association to create the first rural 
Alberta self-sufficient housing, as well as 
employment opportunities, for adults with 
disabilities.  

Sonja is also the secretary/treasurer for the Alberta 
Association for Animal Owner's Rights, a non-profit 
association she became passionate about because 
of the success she has had with supportive 
therapies for her animals and her strong belief that 
animal owners should have the right to choose the 
best animal wellness provider for their animal 
whether it is a veterinarian or certified non-
veterinarian.  

Sonja feels blessed to instruct at Little Bits and 
thoroughly enjoys the challenges and rewards of 
the job. Whether it is teaching a rider how to do a 
rising trot, helping a new volunteer to pick out one 
of Joker's hooves, or finding the right saddle that 
fits Snowball - she enjoys it all! 

New Fundraising Opportunity 
 

On Monday, May 14th Little Bits Therapeutic Riding 
Association will embark on an innovative fundraising 
campaign with GenerUs Marketing Solutions.  This 
unique fundraiser will not only benefit Little Bits but 
will also provide you the opportunity to purchase a 
quality product or service you actually want … at a 
DISCOUNT!  

You will receive an email containing the featured 
offers.  All you have to do is sit in your comfy chair 
and click on the offer of your choice.  Then tell all 
your friends!  Put the offer on your Facebook and 
Twitter, and forward the offer email to your 
contacts.  When they visit www.generus.ca and 
purchase a certificate, between 10% - 20% of each 
certificate sold will go directly to support Little Bits 
Therapeutic Riding Association. With the wide 
variety of merchants featured, there’s sure to be 
something for every taste.  Shopping at your 
fingertips AND supporting Little Bits.  It’s a WIN 
WIN!  

Our goal is to raise $1000 for assistance with arena 
and horse rental fees and we only have 1 week to do 
it!  So pass it along!  The more we sell the more we 
make!  Watch for the offer email on Monday, May 
14th.  Thank you in advance for your support! 

Instructor profile: Evan 
  My Five Years with Little Bits 

 

I began with Little Bits as a volunteer in 2007 during the 
spring session.  I enjoyed it so much that later that year I 
began the certification process with Canadian Therapeutic 
Riding Association. The wonderful staff of Little Bits, 
particularly Linda and Jo-Anne, supported and taught me so 
much along the way! I had so much fun going through the 
certification process with Lisa and Lynda. In 2010, I began 
teaching on Sundays with Jo-Anne. It's been terrific getting 
to know the wonderful riders, volunteers and horses. 
 

Outside of Little Bits, I work with children with Autism 
Spectrum Disorder and their families as a Speech Language 
Pathologist. I grew up riding horses and participated in 
Pony Club and 3-Day Eventing.  Most of my spare time is 
spent with family, friends and my two dogs and two horses. 
I'm looking forward to another great session at Little Bits! 

 

Equipment Guidelines 
Parents who are assisting the instructors with any 
mounting or dismounting have been requested to 
fill out the Capri Acknowledgement of Risk forms.  
This decision was made by the Board last fall.  

Another new policy that was passed by the Board of 
Directors is being implemented.  We have started 
talking to parents about the Personal Helmet Policy. 
We have been inspecting helmets and requesting 
that those riders who need to replace their personal 
helmets do so by the start of the fall session at the 
latest. 



The envy of other volunteer coordinators:   Petra Schulz, Volunteer Coordinator 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is new volunteer Catherine, who looks after her 
family full time, but has time to join us on Tuesday 
mornings. Her participation was encouraged by her 
daughter who used to volunteer with us, but is too busy 
with school at the moment. KaYeon is an exchange 
student from Korea and came to us via the University of 
Alberta’s international program, which has recently 
partnered with us. Prior to her first Sunday in the arena 
KaYeon had not been near a horse and felt more 
comfortable to stay close to the riders. She is enjoying 
herself and appreciates seeing a side of Canadian culture 
she would not have experienced on campus.  

Jackie does not help in the barn or the arena, but she is 
getting our files into top shape. When she told me that 
she has formal training as well as many years of 
secretarial experience, I jumped at the opportunity to 
bring her on board. Jackie now looks after the “small 
stuff” I’m not so good at. Other volunteers have joined 
our board, which is still looking for new members, 
especially those with legal, fundraising or human 
resources experience.  

When I meet other volunteer coordinators at workshops or chat on forums I follow, most are amazed when they hear 
about the number of returning and long-serving volunteers we have. They ask me to share the magic, but I wish I 
could take more credit. Our wonderful riders, great horses and the overall atmosphere of the program are the 
reasons that our volunteers come back. Many times when I ask volunteers what make Little Bits special for them, I 
hear the same answer: “I came for the horses, but stayed for the riders.” 
 

Considering our aging and dusty facility, muddy paddocks and long shifts alternating with inactivity, our volunteers 
are not be deterred in their dedication. I try my best to schedule only as many helpers as we need and to keep 
everyone busy, ideally with the same rider, but I have resigned myself to the fact that scheduling volunteers for our 
program is an inexact science. Basically I need to use the “Air Canada” approach to scheduling, so I “overbook” to fill 
all the seats. This means that sometimes people are not as busy as they hoped to be (this can remedied by brushing 
down horses that are forever shedding and muddy this time of year). At other key times, when we are shorthanded – 
during final exams, when the flu bug is making its rounds, and on Mother’s Day – people walk for several classes and 
stay much longer that they had initially intended. Those are the times when I especially appreciate the willingness of 
volunteers to go the extra mile (literally) and families to lend a helping hand. Thankfully our riders and their families 
keep the team nourished with the fabulous snacks they provide. 
 

For those who like numbers, here are some stats from the spring session: we have 104 returning and 45 new 
volunteers, as well as 25 people on our waiting and on-call lists. On Sunday, April 17th, we had 39 volunteers walk, 
lead and brush for 129 hours. Many active volunteers received service rewards this year, including 2 for 20 years of 
service, one for 15-years, five for 10 years and eleven for 5 years.  If you know anyone who would like to join us, 
please direct them to the volunteer page on the Little Bits website: www.LittleBits.ca.  I hope our readers enjoy 
learning about some of the people who contribute so many hours to make the program happen. I would like to 
introduce you to some of these volunteers: 

Attalie is a new volunteer this year and is fascinated by 
horses, but wanted to get to know them better before 
she decides to ride. She has autism and comes with her 
mom, Eleanor, to help in the barn on Sundays. They are 
enjoying themselves so much that not even Attalie’s 
allergies will deter her.     
   

Some volunteers come in pairs, such as mother -
daughter teams Kim & Mary and Kath & Danielle, and a 
young couple, Rod & Melinda. Our mother-daughter 
teams are both long-time returning volunteers who are 
always there and have regular riders they like to work 
with. Mary is a nurse and Kim, following in her mom’s 
footsteps, is getting her degree in nursing; if their 
“horse-side manner” in any indication, they are the 
type of people you would want at your bedside! Kath 
gets busy with us before looking after her animals at 
home, and daughter Danielle comes as often as her 
university schedule allows. Rod describes Melinda as 
“crazy about horses,” so he felt that he had to learn 
more about the creatures his wife adores, as well as 
have a better understanding of people with disabilities 
as he prepares to get into medical school. 

Stuart is a long-term volunteer, who came to Little Bits 
as a teenager and next year will be getting his 10 year 
award. He works as a courtesy clerk at a supermarket 
and on his days off spends 6 to 8 hours helping out. He is 
happy to do whatever needs to get done, but there is 
one rider he has a special bond with and there is no 
messing with this assignment!  



 

Inspired by Our Riders 
by Petra Schulz, Volunteer Coordinator 

 
The contribution our volunteers make to the success of the program never ceases to amaze me.  Since 
returning to Little Bits this spring, I am determined go beyond application forms and surveys and take 
time to find out about these individuals and what role Little Bits has in their lives.   

One such opportunity arose in the second week of riding when Andrew, a regular volunteer since 2006, 
came to see me at the end of his shift, stating he wanted to make a donation. For the past 6 years and 
since his last year in high school, Andrew has lead, side-walked and groomed for many hours every week, 
often walking back-to-back lessons when we are short-handed. Not only is he is one of the volunteers 
who makes an above average time commitment, but he also wanted to support our riders in other ways. 
Over the past winter, Andrew has been shovelling snow for seniors; he presented us with a gift of $750, 
representing his entire earnings from that job! This generous donation will pay for two horses for the fall 
session or support the fees of two riders.  

Andrew agreed to sit down with me and answer some of my questions when he was not needed in the 
barn or the arena. After graduating from high school, he studied environmental sciences at the 
University of Alberta. No matter how busy his schedule was, he managed to volunteer for the fall season 
while working as a firefighter for the forestry service in spring and summer, including the blaze that 
devastated Slave Lake last year.  This year he is getting ready to enter a master’s program in 
conservation biology, focusing on the endangered grizzly population. He reassured me that even 
graduate studies will not keep him from Little Bits.  

I asked Andrew what makes Little Bits so important to him, and he explained that while he initially came 
for the horses, it is the riders, their achievements and their enjoyment that inspires him. When friends 
ask him about Little Bits, he speaks of the good atmosphere and how he gains as much as he gives. He 
mentions one of our adult riders, Emily, as someone who encouraged him with her positive outlook.  

Horses of course still play an important part and his favourites over the years were Buck, who passed 
away a couple of years ago, and Willie, who sadly died only days before the season started. Andrew is 
making friends with some of the new lesson horses that have joined us this year. He is now getting to 
know different riders, working earlier hours as he did in the past.  His track record with Little Bits gives 
me confidence that with him on their side, the future of grizzly bears looks brighter.  

Excerpt from an email from Eleanor C., who volunteers together with her daughter, Attalie 

“We enjoy volunteering at Little Bits a lot. You and other staff and volunteers are so friendly and patient 
that we love to come every Sunday though we still have a lot to learn. The way you schedule the 
volunteers is great as well; Attalie and I can always find the experienced others available to teach us what 
we need to learn. As the work demand is never too much or too rushed, Attalie loves doing what she has 
learned. I also found out more about riding from other volunteers. Attalie would actually like to try the 
riding lessons. Thank you for letting Attalie and I volunteer at Little Bits; it is truly a wonderful experience. 
See you again tomorrow!” 



Thank You to our June 2011 - April 2012 Donors 
Little Bits would not be what it is today without you; every donation makes a difference. 

 
Diamond Sponsors  
($2,500 and over) 
CIBC Children’s Foundation 
Community Investment Oper. Grant 
Community Spirit Program 
Edmonton Sheriff’s Posse 
REALTORS Community Fdn. 
 

Ruby Sponsors  
($1,000-$2,499) 
Central AB Draft Horse Pulling Club 
Leung, Paul 
Penn West Exploration 
Rotary Club of Northeast 
Champions of Children 
 

Emerald Sponsors 
($500-$999) 
Alloway, Pam 
Appleton, Terry 
Braid, Andrew 
Classic Looks Lmt. 
Fillmore Construction Mgmt. Inc. 
Haslett, Jane 
Jickels, Jean 
Pemberton, George 
Thorpe, Erminia 
United Way 
Waitt, Carolyn 
 

Topaz Sponsors 
($100-$499) 
AB Provincial Gymkhana Assoc. 
Anderson, Aimee 
Anderson, Paulette 
Andrew, James Ryan 
Belliveau, Bruce 
Bevan, Bruce 
Boutette, Joyce 
Boutilier, Guy & Gail 
Brese, William 
Bruno, Joe 
Capital Rig Repair Ltd. 
Chip Chics’ Ltd. 
Chivers, Barrie 
Chivers, Tamara 
Correia, Custa 
Christensen, Alison 
Dahl, Lawrence & Yvonne Brown 
Day, Mark & Cindy 
Didrikson, Randy & JoAnne 
Duke, Kari 
Envirochem Industries Ltd. 
EPCOR Energy Inc. 
Field, Lois 
Fioriono, Michael & Connie 
Fonteyne, Heather & Leigh 
G.A. Brown 
Get Wired Electrical Services Ltd. 
Gourley, Audrey & Al 
Gourley, Tod 
Greening, Jackie Rae 
Greenwood, Paul 
Greschuk, Mason 

Groot, Maria 
Gunter, William & Catherine 
Halldorson, Deb 
Handy, Pamela 
Harris, Nicholas & Donna 
Heinz, Chris 
Hong, Hai 
Horne, Gregory & Heather 
Huberman, Mark 
Hughes, Jarett 
Hundert, Marshall & Sharon 
Hurford, Jack & Paula 
Huyser-Wierenga, Mark & Debra 
Jenkins, Bianca 
Johnson, Twyla 
Kazoleas, Emmanouil 
Kelm, Egon 
Kim, Esther 
Kinders, David 
Kowalski, Darrian 
Kozniuk, Sonia 
Laforge, Steven 
Lalonde, Roger 
Little, Debbie & Wayne 
Lodge, Garth 
Lopez, Christian 
Lord, Steven & Colleen 
Maier, Karl 
McKinney, Michael & Jodee Pearse 
Micheau, Blair 
Michelin, Mike 
Mills, Cecily 
Mooney, Marilyn 
More, Margaret 
More, Nancy 
More, Susan 
Mayan, Jeffry & Cynthia Dickins 
Myroniuk, Amy 
Neube, Shauna 
Nicholas, David & Orla 
Normandeau, Evelyn 
Normandeau, Louise 
Ogden, Ron 
Osborn, Irene 
Paull, Michael & Colleen 
Peterson Walker LLP 
Phillips, Ken & Brenda 
Pollock, Norman & Janet 
Power, Keith 
Prairie Mines & Royalty Ltd. 
Prochnau, Byron 
Raypold, H. 
Rick’s Auto Service Inc. 
Rofle, Barb 
Rosenberg, Dan 
Savard and Associates Ltd. 
Schloss, Eric & Elexis 
Schmidt, Allen & Margaret 
Semonis, Marcel 
Shultz, Jeffrey & Elizabeth 
Smith, Yvonne 
Sniderman, Howard & Debra 
Soukup, Olivia 

Stewart, Anne 
St Jacques, June 
Stretch, Wayne & Doreen 
Sutherby, Sharon 
Tag Compression Services Inc. 
Team TELUS Cares 
Thompson, Lloyd 
Thompson, Susan 
Usher, David 
Unger, Betty 
Voon, Elizabeth 
Walker, Bonnie 
White, Alan 
Witten, Ralph & Grenda 
Wunsch, Ralph 
Wyatt, Gordon & Gail 
Wynnyk, Katrina, Terenia, Eileen 
Yaceyko, Richard 
 

Amber Sponsors 
(up to $99) 
Airey, Mary 
Albert, Adonica 
Allard, Jason 
Allard, Jim 
Amadio, T & D 
Anderson, Barbara 
Anderson, Tara 
Badry, Merlin 
Baird, Trent 
Barber, Helen 
Baron, Martin 
Baron, Tracey 
Barraclough, Joe 
Beckstead, Sara 
Benevent Loven, Claude & Richard 
Bengtson, George 
Billington, Jo-Anne 
Bissell, Pat 
Blair, Corinne 
Blankenfeldt, Ralph 
Blumhagen, Gayle 
Blumhagen, Robert 
Bodet, Mika 
Bodnar, Gladys 
Boon, Mark 
Boulay, George 
Bourque, B. R. 
Boutette, Darren 
Boutette, Garnet 
Bouthiller, Collette 
Boutilier, Debra 
Boutilier, Roderick 
Boyko, Cheryl 
Boyle, Chris 
Bowers, Shelley 
Bownes, Alan 
Bowors, Bart & Barb 
Bratt, Terri Jo 
Bretzer, Wayne 
Briggs, Claire 
Bromley, Mark 
Brooke, Verna Gail 

Buchholdt, Mark 
Buckley Tkach, Sharon 
Burwood, Robert 
Byron, Tim 
Byron, Shane & Louis 
Cadrin, Dolores 
Cai, Johny 
Cairns, Mynna 
Camara, Lisa 
Cardinal, Wally 
Carey, Jim 
Carlson, Christopher 
Carrero, John 
Carson, Beverly 
Carson, Doug 
Carstensen-Sinha, John & Santwana 
Carter, Allison 
Chambers, Chad 
Chan, Bill 
Chappell, Heather 
Chappell, Wendy 
Chen, Trinity 
Cherry, Byron 
Chiasson, Cedric 
Chiswell, David 
Christopher, Sonja 
Chugg, Leonie 
Cockell, James 
Cofre, Brenda 
Cole, William 
Coles, Derrick 
Conrad, Niki 
Cook, Robert 
Coralic, Hatidza 
Cornfield, Earl 
Cosgrove, Beverly 
Cosgrove, Gary/Jess/Cindy/Shannon  
Craggs, Cath 
Crawford, Doug 
Crinklaw, Bernadette 
Currey, Linda 
Currie, Debbie 
Currie, Ulysses 
Darwish, Marilyn 
Daupe, Michelle 
DeAndrade, Diane 
Deciembre, April 
DeCuyper, Ryan 
Deol, Palwinder 
Dempsey, Will 
Dennett, Liz 
Densmore, Margaret 
Deol, Jaswant 
Depoe, Sarah 
Dohan, Chris 
Dover, Edward & Deborah 
Dosser, Bill 
Dosser, Jody 
Doyle, Lisa 
Dr. Dombro, Kochu R. 
Dubord, Lorraine 
Dupe, David 
Dupe, Glen 



Amber Sponsors 
(up to $99) - continued 
Edgerton, John 
Edmonds, Brenda 
Elliott, Shirley 
Elwell, Leo Brent 
Enders, Jenni 
Ewanchuk, Mark 
Fahmi, Moataz 
Fatels, Tracy 
Ference, Shirly 
Filice, Lisa 
Finley, Cody 
Foisy-Moguin, Suzanne 
Fossen, Fay 
Frail, Kim 
Froese, Jennifer 
Gibbons, Ann 
Gibbons, Sherri 
Gibeau, Therese 
Gourley, Lynn 
Graff, Beth 
Grahn, Neil 
Graves, Kelly 
Grimm, Wayne & Louise 
Grisley, Kerry 
Gulaga, Kelly 
Gurnsy, Marilyn 
Gylander, Beverly 
Halldorson, Joe 
Halldorson, Rachel 
Hallett, Susan 
Halls, Glen 
Hancock, Kathy 
Harden, Marc 
Harding, Mike 
Hardman, Tracey 
Hart, Wanda 
Hartfelder, Cecilia 
Hays, Leah 
Heinrichs, John 
Henderson, Fran 
Henderson, Paul 
Hewitt, Peter 
Hillhouse, Shawn 
Horak, Dave 
Hosler, Dana 
Howe, Roxanne 
Hunting, Ryan 
Jantzen, Brad 
Jickling, Helen 
Johnson, Andrew 
Johnson, Elsa 
Johnson, James 
Johnson, Marilyn 
Johnstone, Cheryll 
Jones, Ali 
Jones, Berniece 
Jones, Lynn 
Kaffman, David 
Kang, Bindu & Gundeep 
Keating, Bill 
Keating, Jim & Grace 
Keith, Evan 
Kelm, Dirk 
Keyes, Annegret 
Kinders, Ethel 

Kinloch, Brenda 
Klassen, Caroline 
Klassen, Martine 
Klepachek, Walter 
Klostergaard, Arnold 
Knight, Charlene 
Koenig, Edith 
Koivu, Darlene 
Korolak, Shirley 
Kowalski, Dorian 
Kowalski, Sharon 
Krebs, Ronald & Judith 
Kropp, Gary 
Kuipers, Gerhard & Wilma 
Kusiak, Ed 
Labrecque, Lorri 
Lactot, Florian 
Lamb, Susan 
Lambert, Jeff 
Lanctot, Marissa 
LaPointe, Nikki 
Larose, Brandy 
Larose, Carmen 
Larose, Joanne 
Larson, Glen 
Larson, John 
Larson, Lisa 
Lawrence, John 
Layton, Ryan & Jacky 
Lebeuf, Michele 
LeClereq, Serena 
Ledingham, Margaret 
Lefebvre, Maurice & Donna 
Letourneau, Ernie 
Leung, Peter 
Lidberg, Roberta 
Lind, Bonnie 
Litt, Kathy 
Little, Louise 
Lodge, Blake 
Loehndorf, Josiah 
Lord, Jocelyn 
Lord, Susan 
Lubinski, Luba 
Lucas, Ann 
Lukaniuk, Beryl 
Lukaniuk, Craig 
Lukaniuk, Larry 
Lusson, Brigitte 
Lusson, Charlotte 
Lynch, C. 
MacInroy, Kathy 
MacKay, Elizabeth 
Mageau, Theresa 
Makus, Debbie 
Malcolm, Judy 
Marshall, Teresa 
Matsuba, Sayuri 
Martin, Karen 
Martin, Mark 
Maslowski, Pat 
Maurer, Al 
Maurer, Elleah 
Maurer, Jason 
Maxwell, Gisele 
McGrandle, Michele 
McKie, Florence 

McLeod, Lisa 
McNabb, Jim 
McNaughton, Karen 
Melnyk, Ron 
Merta, Ron & Denise 
Montgomery, Celestine 
Montgomery, Hazel 
Moore, Eric & Amy 
More, Lilian 
Moroz, Natalie 
Morrison, Sharon 
Motowylo, Orest 
Mucha, George 
Murdock, Ian 
Nahayowski, Donna 
Narayan, Akash 
Nash, Michele 
Nemeth, Dawn 
Nerman, Mike 
Nicholas, Roland Vincent 
Nicolas, Rolando 
Nietfeld, Rick 
Nietupski, Tammy 
Northey, Jeff 
Nozack, Jill 
Oberg, Margaret 
Olsen, Charlene 
Pandachuk, Tracey 
Patterson, Shirley 
Patz, Zvjezdan & Astri 
Peterson, Katie 
Pfau, John & Olive 
Pigat, Gloria 
Pinkoski, Melanie 
Plamondon, Patricia 
Plesmon, Katie 
Pooli, Claudia 
Ponto, Lynn 
Pinchbeck, Rhonda & Lara 
Prehn, Deb 
Preston, Lillian 
Price, Francis 
Ramjit, Wendy 
Ramsden, Jim & Gail 
Rasmussen, Kari 
Rault, Linda 
Raypold, Ann 
Raypold, Gerry 
Redmond, Pam 
Ristau, Pat 
Robbins, Duane 
Rota, James 
Routh, Gail 
Russell, Pat 
Russenholt, Kirk 
Russenholt, Neil 
Sakousky, Sophie 
Salm, Dave 
Sanderman, Derek/Blaine/Alex/Rory 
Schacker, Marie 
Schulz, Petra 
Scott, Darcy 
Sears, Paul 
Seidel, June 
Semenchuk, Rosa 
Shanahan, Marie-Claire 
Sharam, Karen 

Sharp, Terry 
Shea, Chris 
Shorten, Sherri 
Shoster, Ed 
Sibulak, Tracy 
Sieben, Gina 
Simpson, Lorna 
Sinnema, Janet W. 
Sintenis, Immo 
Sobsey, Richard 
St. Andre, Penny 
Starko, Karen 
Steil, Sheldon 
Stuart, Marlie 
Sullivan, Doug & Sandra 
Sutherby, Brian 
Sutherland, Mary 
Sutton, Corrine 
Swanstrom, Carmen 
Tammala St. Jean 
Taylor, Idal 
Tennessen, Lynda 
Teske, Reina 
Thibault, Brenda 
Thomas, Trish 
Thompson, Bruce 
Thompson, Mark 
Throckmorton, Rita 
Tiedemann, Joel 
Tiedemann, Justin & Barb 
Tiedemann, Roberta 
Tiet, Thai Long 
Tiong, Belinda 
Tomlinson, Karen 
Tran, John 
Travers, Barry 
Trueman, Moon & Keith  
Tschritter, Patsy 
Tsoukalas, Emily 
Tsoukalas, Eudokia 
Ulbrich, Tim 
Van Belleghem, Katrien 
Vandebiggelaan, Lisa 
Vanderburgh, Cassandra 
Vanderburgh, Gloria 
Vandersteen, Marie-Paule 
Varcoe, Moe & Linda 
Venner, Diana 
Vickers, Karen 
Vomer, Natalie 
Wallace, Charity 
Wakefield, Susan 
Weir, Julie 
Wesselius, Peter 
Wienmeyer, Cindy 
Webb, Mary & Doug 
Wiebe, Scott 
Wiltse, Doug 
Wister, Bill 
Witten, John 
Witten, Martin & Clara 
Yee, Justina 
Yee, Nancy 
Young, Lynette 
Zahary, Eleanor 
Zuk, Kevin 



Donation Form 
 
 
 
 
 
 

How donations to Little Bits Therapeutic Riding Association were used in 2011 

 

Please fill in the following form and enclose it with your donation to: 
 

Little Bits Therapeutic Riding Association 
Box 29016 Lendrum P.O.  
Edmonton, AB T6H 5Z6  

 

Phone: 780-476-1233   Fax: 888-398-4003   E-mail: info@littlebits.ca 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Name: __________________________________ 

 

Address: ________________________________ 

 

 City: ___________________________________ 

 

Postal Code: _____________________________ 

 

Telephone:  ______________________________ 

  

Email:  __________________________________ 

Please visit  www.littlebits.ca to make a donation 
online through CanadaHelps.org 

YES! I would like to help make a wish come true!  
I would like to donate:  $___________ 

I would prefer my contribution to be used: 

  To sponsor a rider  

  Where it is needed most 

  Cheque enclosed    Cash enclosed  

  I would like a tax receipt         

  I do not want a tax receipt 

Please make cheques payable to:                   
Little Bits Therapeutic Riding Association 

Charitable Registration #11902-1277 RR0001  
Tax receipts available for donations over $10 

 

Programs
76%

Fundraising
12%

Administration
12%

2011 Expenditures as a percentage of revenue

mailto:info@littlebits.ca�
http://www.littlebits.ca/�
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